
Project Update: July 2014 

Activities completed so far: 

• A second inventory of captive birds with interesting results in three communities and two
cities.

• Between June 24th and July 7th, 2014, we did captive bird sampling in five localities:
Morón city, Bolivia city, Malezal, La Loma, El Yarual. We worked with children between 4
and 11 years old, a protected areas worker and project staff in order to insert this activity
in the protected areas schedule.

• We identified 20 species in captivity, highlighting the presence of the endemic Gundlach’s
hawk, Cuban black-hawk, Cuban parakeet, and the threatened West Indian whistling-duck
among others.



   

   

   

   
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       


